
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/DP/10/2024-25        Date:  11/05/2024 

 

Dear parents, 

The school Annual Exhibition Explora’24 is going on successfully. We would like to 

appreciate all our student participants, their parents and the teachers for their wholehearted 

support and contributions. The students and teachers have worked tirelessly for the last 2 

days, hence we are giving them a day off on Sunday, 12th May 2024 for students of classes 

III to XII whereas the students of classes LKG to II  and CSE will have their regular classes 

on Sunday, 12th May 2024  

Kindly visit all the rooms, your presence and appreciations will be a great motivation for 

our young explorers. 

Best Regards, 

 

(Digitally signed by) 

Deepak Patankar 

Principal 


